
 
 

TO: Parks & Recreation Committee, Public Safety, & Township Board 

FROM: Deby Henneman, Township Coordinator 

DATE: March 20, 2025 

AGENDA ITEM TOPIC: Park Approval – Reds Haunted Invitational – Soccer Fields – October 17 & 18, 
2025 

 Number of Supporting Documents:   1 Application Packet 

Requested Action 

Consider approval of the Park Use request for Reds Haunted Invitational, as outlined in application from 
Reds Events dated 2/24/25, for event to be held October 17 & 18, 2025, in West Park, contingent on the 
Clerk Department be provided all requested documents to their satisfaction, and that application be 
referred to Public Safety for Hazard level before going to the Township Board for final approval. 

Background 

This is a new event being proposed and they anticipate approximately 1,250 participants/guests over 
the 2 day period, with 200 guests at any given time. They stated there will be another location that will 
also be hosting games.  

Approval should consider that we may be in the middle of construction for the West Park project, and 
will already be cutting into the field use with our regular users. October is traditionally near the end of 
the fall season, and while this sounds like a fun event, there are just too many variables to consider 
approval at this time, in my opinion.  

Should the board decide to proceed, a hazard level and fee would need to be established for the 
exposure. 












